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We would like to acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the land on which we gather today, the Gunaikurnai people.                                                             
We pay our respects to their elders past, present and emerging. We extend that respect to all people. 

We would especially like to acknowledge the land on which our school stands and ask everyone to show respect to the environment and all that it includes. 

Newsletter No 31 
    October 14, 2022 

Congratulations to our past students from the  

“Class of 2016” that will graduate from         

Secondary School today, as the “Class of 2022”.   

“Take pride in how far you’ve come.                     

Have faith in how far you can go.                        

But don’t forget to enjoy the journey.” 

Good luck to the Daniher's Drive team, as they celebrate with the gala auction and 

comedy night to be held in the St Brendan’s, Mary MacKillop Hall tonight.  

All funds raised will be invested in to vital MND research and care to improve the 

lives of people living with MND.  

https://fightmnd.org.au/danihers-drive/ 



 

  Dates for the Calendar 

Term 4 OCTOBER 2022  

Week 3 Monday 17th Division Summer Sports—Cricket 

 Tuesday 18th Year Two Class Prayer 

 Friday 21st 2.30pm Assembly : School Captains 

Week 4 Monday 24th All students in Full Summer Uniform 

 Friday 28th  Day for Daniel—Wear something red 

Week 5 Monday 31st No school—Staff Planning Day 

 NOVEMBER 2022  

 Tuesday 1st No school—Melbourne Cup Day 

 Wednesday 2nd State Athletics 

 Friday 4th 9.10am Year Five Class Mass 

Week 6 Wednesday 9th 9.00am—1.30pm Foundation Orientation 

Week 7 Wednesday 16th 9.00am—2.00pm Foundation Orientation 

Week 8 Wednesday 23rd 9.00am—2.00pm Foundation Orientation 

 

Sat:   15/10  St Dymphna’s  Buchan   No Mass 
    St Joseph’s  Swan Reach  5.00pm 
Sun:   1610   St Brendan’s  Lakes Entrance  9.00am 
    St Colman’s  Orbost   11.00am 
    Morning Tea after Mass at the Orbost Presbytery 
Tue:   18/10  St Brendan’s  Lakes Entrance  9.30am 
Wed:  19/10  St Colman’s  Orbost   11.30am 
    Funeral Mass Frank Sanna 
Fri:   21/10  St Brendan’s  Lakes Entrance  9.30am 
Sat:   22/10  St Brendan’s  Lakes Entrance  9.30am 
Sun:   23/10  St Brendan’s  Lakes Entrance  9.00am 
    St Colman’s  Orbost   11.00am 

SPORTS 
SHIRTS                    

All St Brendan’s sports shirts and socks that 
have been given out to children for school 

sports, need to be returned to school as 
soon as possible. 

Foundation Students 2023 

Please return completed enrolment forms to the 

school office as soon as convenient. 

We are currently processing enrolments 

and confirming places for next year. 

Parents will be notified via email, of                      

orientation dates for this year, once enrolment 

forms are  received. 

We look forward to   

welcoming your child to 

St Brendan's CPS in 

2023. 

There will be a church working bee on Saturday 22nd October at 

1pm. If anyone is interested in helping out that would be great! 



Regional Athletics 

Written by Cobie, Jack and Jacob 

 

The Regional Athletics was in Newborough on Tuesday the 11 of        
October. We had to get to school at 6:30 in the morning. Mr Bates and 
Fiona were the teachers who drove us to Newborough and looked after 
us for the day. The kids that made it to Regional Athletics were Jacob, 
Jack, Lochie, Mitchell, Bailey, Rocco, Cobie, Laurena, Gabby and Lucy. 
Nathan would have gone to athletics but he had a doctor's appointment. 
Everyone did well and Jacob was the only one at St Brendan’s to make it 
through to State in long jump and we wish him good luck. We had an 
awesome experience and a great day. 



Last Friday, St Brendan’s played basketball in 
the summer sports. The girls team played 
against teams from TUBS, TAPS, LEPS and 
Orbost. 
Our first game was against Orbost and it was 
tough, they played very well. In our next games 
we had to think about making smart passes. 
We won the rest of our games working as a 
team. We used our ball skills to pass the ball 
down the court to create scoring opportunities 
for our team mates.  
Thank you to Fi, our coach for training us during 
the week and helping us develop our skills.  
Well done, to the referees for the day and thank 
you Grace for helping out.  
 
Tulli, Jade, Sophie, Sadie, Lily, Bella,       
Destiny and Sienna. 
 

School started and the basketball team met 
up, the team consists of players: Alex       
Mahony, Nick Morrison, Jacob Silver, Jack 
Hayllar, Lochie Yates, Lochie Ymer, Kye   
Piper and Tate Gibbs. Also the coaching 
staff are Mr B and Dan. The team drove to 
the rec hall in Mr B and Dan’s cars. Once we 
arrived we waited patiently for our game to 
begin. 
 
In the first game we played, we won against 
Orbost Primary School. We had something 
to eat and drink before our next game 
against Toorloo Arm Primary School. We 
won our second game. We waited for our 
next opponent. 
 
Our opponent was Newmerella and the 
game went by very quickly and we won by 
lots. Next we waited and snacked, our       
opponents were Tambo Upper Bruthen 
Swan Reach. So far, they were undefeated 
like us. So we played our hardest, but sadly 
we still lost. 
 
Next we played Lakes Entrance Primary 
School, the game started and the final score 
was 4-9. We lost and we were 3rd. We went 
back to school and some went home. It was 
so fun all day long but that is the end of the 
summer sports.                     Alex Mahony 

 



This week Year Four 
went to Nagle College 
to participate in 
Fun4Fours. 
 

We did all different sorts of 
activities and had          
delicious sausages. 
Ashantii Hooper-Byrne 

 

We met up with different 
schools.  
Haddie McLeod  

 

We made some friends 
with Year 4s from other 
schools.  
Zac Hayes 

 

We got to see people at 
Nagle College including 
Year 10s and some        
ex-St Brendan’s students. 
Savannah Guillot 

 

We got to have a tour of 
the school and saw lots of 
amazing things.  
Benny Bodsworth 

 

I saw different teachers at 
Nagle College.  
Mayson Nicholas 

 

We got to see some of our 
family members that work 
at Nagle College.  
Kade Pinnock 

 
 
 



Some of us got to see 
our siblings.  
Rocco Bonacci 

 
Our whole class got to 
sit in the orange room. 
Indi Rijs 

 

Some of us got to see 
our buddies.  
Sophie Martin 

 

All of us got to mix with 
different schools and we 
met new people.  
Isobel Mills 

 

Throughout the day we 
got to do challenges 
with Year 10s from 
Nagle College.  
Lyra Nowell 

 

Some of the challenges 
we did included trying to 
get out of the cage, tail 
tag and dodgeball.  
Jane Hawkins 

 

We all had lots of fun. 



 

 
Medical Profile Details 

Please take a few minutes to complete all items on this medical form. All yes/no options will need to be filled out, and the 
Medicare details are also required. Use the navigation on the left hand side to track your progress, sections in Red indicate that 
not all responses have been completed, sections in Green have been completed. 
Note remember to SAVE your changes (at the bottom of the form) to complete this medical form for the first time.  

Please support our new endeavour to grant online consent                 
via PAM for excursion notes etc.  

To do this you need to update your child's medical profile. 

Orders due back by : 

Wednesday 19th October 





Stay connected 

with your 

child's learning 

through Seesaw . 
 

 

 



St Brendan’s Op Shop has second 
hand school uniform available.  

School uniform available 
$3.00 per item unless       
otherwise 
marked 
Open 10am-3pm      
Tuesday,  Wednes-
day & Thursday. 




